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June 11, 1973 Q

Dr. Robert B. Lsachmmn

Specisl Assistant to the Deputy
Direeger for Scisuce & Technelegy

Dafense Nuclear Agsacy

VWashington, D. C. 20303
Dear Reb:

Walt Bexvik's letter of Jume 7, 1973, to me ferwards copies of
used at the May 22 RARG meeting. As s msmber of RARG
it is certainly appropriate that you have the eunclosed copias.
1 hops, howaver, that you will adhere to the restrictions Walt
places on the use of this information. These are most appreopriste
in the light of the ststus of the survey report sand the preparation
of AEC recommendstions regarding radiological aspects of cleanup
and rebebitation of the atoll.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By
Nathaniel F. Barr

N. F. Barr, Assistant Director
for Msasuremsnt & Evalustion

Division of Biomedical and
Environmental Resasrch

Eoclosuze:
As stated

bece: Cdr. Wolff, DMA
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